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MSWC minutes held on 11" September 2019

MSWC Members present:
. Mohammad Khalid 2.Vivek Singh Sikarwar (Account sec.)
3. Shivam Kushwaha (Cultural sec.) 4. Rahul R (Convener)
5. Mandeep Singh Rana (Guest room sec.) 6. Amit Trived:
7. Nadeem Firoz 8.Shivangi Dubey
Absent MSWC Members:
Vineeth V

GB Members:
Gyanendra Pratap Singh Chauhan

The following issues were discussed in MSWC meeting held on 11" September 2019, 7:00 PM:

1. Ratification of the previous minutes: The previous minutes has been ratified.

2. AA block water purifier cleanliness: The sink in AA block is also used by outsiders. MSWC
cannot enforce or punish the defaulters who spit in the sink. So a separate tap with a stand (to
support vessel/bottle) will be made near the already existing sink in AA block

3. Request for RO facility for AA block: Majority of members stated that there 1s already an
existing RO facility in Y block and installing a new RO in AA block would result additional
service costs. So. MSWC felt that it is not necessary to install a new RO facility in AA block.

4. Convener's follow-up for L5 resident’s report: MSWC found that the convener’s follow-
up was satisfactory for the L-5 resident’s report. Residents are also asked not to cook outdoors
unless there is an official permission.

5. Cleanliness standards in OLD SBRA: MSWC felt that the number of cleaners/gardeners in
OLD SBRA is inadequate. So additional workers can be employed from SBRA tfund.

6. Solution for stray dogs without hurting the sentiments of dog lovers: As dog related
issues are dealt by animal welfare cell, residents are requested to contact them for any trouble
caused by dogs.

7. Removal of dumping zone inside NEW SBRA: The dumping zone in NEW SBRA creates
a health hazard due to opened dustbins. During rainy season polluted water from dumping zone
seeps near residential area. MSWC felt that the dumping zone should be shifted to distant place
where it doesn’t create health hazard for SBRA residents. MSWC will request sanitation
department to remove the garbage dumping zone.
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